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Dear Parents, 
 
Thank you 
Sports Day has been enjoyed by all today. Thank you to the parents who were able to watch and join in. 
As the weather is forecast to remain warm and sunny for the next few days can you please ensure that 
children have sun cream and hats in school. Thank you. 
 
We raised £540 with our recent Book Fair. Thank you to everyone who visited the fair. The school library 
now has £540 worth of new books. Another fair has been organised for next June. 
 
Reminder 
We have noticed that several children have been returning onto the school site after they have been 
collected by parents. It is not appropriate for them to climb over school fencing to access the grass. 
Should they need to return to school for any reason please use the normal entrances and access the 
school through the main entrance doors. Thank you for your co-operation.  
 
Cake Sale – Thursday 6th July 
Tomorrow our Year 6 children will be holding a cake sale at break time. For 50p children can buy a cake 
and a drink. If there are any leftover cakes, we will sell them later in the day for 20p each. 
 
Junior Football House Tournament - Thursday 6th July 
The House Football tournament will go ahead on Thursday from 3.00 – 4.00 for the junior children. 
Parents are welcome to watch if they wish.   
 
School Photographs 
Please return your orders for school photographs on Friday 7th July at the latest. This will ensure that the 
photographs are returned to school before the end of term. Thank you. 
 
Littledean Community Summer Fair – Friday 7th July and Saturday 8th July 
Once again we have been asked to assist with the Community Summer Fair which will take place on 
Saturday 8th July. The children will be taking part in an art competition in school and on Friday 7th July 
may come into school in non-uniform in return for donations of bottles for the fair. 
 
Cheerleading Club Friday 7th July  
The cheerleading afterschool club will be putting on a performance for parents on Friday 7th July at 3.30 
p.m. After school the children will change and have a quick practice. Parents are invited to join them in 
the hall from 3.20 p.m. for a 3.30 p.m. performance. The children should be ready for collection at 3.40 
p.m. 
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Junior Performance of Charlotte’s Web -  
Maple and Chestnut Classes have been practicing hard over the last few weeks. Our dress rehearsal is on 
Monday 10th July with performances on the afternoon of Tuesday 11th July and the evening of Thursday 
13th July. Tickets will be issued before Friday. If you have not done already please order your tickets 
asap. Thank you. 
 
Parent Pay / School Meals  
Please visit www.parentpay.com to check that you are up to date with payments towards school meals. 
All outstanding balances must be paid before the end of term. Thank you. 
 
School Uniform 
School uniform with the logo can be purchased from: 

 Macron Store Gloucester - Telephone Number 01452 386400  - 
http://www.macronstoregloucester.com/shop/club-shops/littledean-c-of-e-primary-school/  

or 

 Price and Buckland – Telephone number 0115 9640827, www.pbparentsonline.co.uk/littledean  
 
Lost Property 
We have a selection of unnamed items of school uniform and PE kit in school. This will be placed in the 
shelter in the rear playground on Thursday 7th July, please check through and claim your lost items. 
 
Library Books 
As we near the end of the school year we ask that parents check to ensure that all school library books 
are returned to school so that we can reorganise the library over the summer holiday. Many thanks. 
 
Diary Dates 
Friday 14th July  Reports issued to parents 
Friday 14th July  Pre-School Picnic 
Tuesday 18th July  Year 5 and 6   Prom – information to follow 
Wednesday 19th July  Friends End of Term Discos 
Thursday 20th July  Street Party – Farewell to Mrs Harris 
Friday 21st July   Last day of term and leavers service at St Ethelberts Church 
Saturday 22nd July  Sponsored run for the Downs Syndrome Association 
 
Term Dates for 2017/18 
Term 1  Tuesday 5th September 2017 – Thursday 19th October 2017 
Term 2  Monday 30th October 2017 – Friday 15th December 2017 
Term 3  Tuesday 2nd January 2018 – Friday 9th February 2018 
Term 4  Tuesday 20th February 2018 – Thursday 29th March 2018 
Term 5  Monday 16th April 2018 – Friday 25th May 2018 
Term 6  Wednesday 6th June 2018 – Wednesday 25th July 2018 
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